



SEKOLAH DASAR NEGERI 170/VIII PURWOHARJO
KECAMATAN RIMBO BUJANG KABUPATEN TEBO
SUMATIF AKHIR SEMESTER 1 KELAS 6
TAHUN AJARAN 2024/2025



NAME :

Choose the best answer !

1. I Math last night
a. Studied c. studying
b. Will study d. study
2. Joshua.....on the bed last night
a. Slept c. sleeping
b. Will sleep d. sleep
3. Joshua.....his friend last Sunday
a. Called c. call
b. Will call d. calling
4. Kiki..... a book las night
a. Read c. ate
b. Kicked d. watched
5. Made and Joshua..... to school an hour ago
a. Went c. go
b. Will go d. going
6. Made..... happy last morning
a. Was c. were
b. Are d. is
7. Cici and aisyah..... Sad an hour ago
a. Was c. were
b. Are d. is
8. Made, Joshua and udin..... Tired
a. Was c. were
b. Are d. is
9. Made..... At the library last morning
a. Was b. were
b. Are d. is
10. Joshua, cici and aisyah..... at the playground last monday
a. Was c. were
b. Are d. is



(1)



(2)



(3)



(4)



(5)

Arrange the word in each number into a sentence

11. Were – cici and aisyah – the playground – in – last week

.....

12. Read – a comic – cici – last night – book

.....

13. Was - aisyah – read – yesterday

.....

14. Was – kimi – the tree – under

.....

15. Was – clean – the playground

.....

Read the text and complete the question 16-20

Cici' activity on last Monday

Last Monday, cici did not to go canteen. She was in the library during break time. She met Joshua, made and aisyah there. Joshua borrowed may book. Made borrowed a comic and a story book. Aisyah read a magazine. Cici looked for a traditional dancing book because she likes dancing. Finally, she founf the book. After an hour in the library they had to go back to their class. When they go to the class, bu ninan had started the lesson. They said sorry to bu nina and promises not to be late again.

16. Last Monday cici went to.....
17. Cici went to the library on.....
18. Joshua and made borrowedin the library
19. Aisyah read.....
20. Cici looked for the traditional dancing book because.....

Read the text and complete the question 21-25

Made Visited his Grandmother

Made went to Jakarta last week. He visited his grandmother. He go there by train in the morning. He brought a basket of fruits and a bunch of flowers for his grandmother. The trip took a long time. He arrived at grandmother's house in the next morning. He was very tired, but everything changed when he met his grandmother. His grandmother was very happy to see him.

21. Who went to Jakarta last week?
22. How did hego to Jakarta?
23. What did he bring for his grandmother?
24. Did he arrive at his grandmother's house in the next morning?
25. How did his grandmother feel?